

HP Gives a Hoot Committee Meeting

3/12/18 7-8pm Boro Hall, Lower Level Conference room

Meeting called by Michael Buchman, Chair

Type of meeting Regular Meeting

Attendees Michael Buchman, Eva Love, Mayor Gayle Mittler, Marilyn Pruce

Council Liaison Matt Hersh

Agenda

1. Report from visit to Red Bank Lunch Break program

2. Spring break lunch program: April 2-6. Where and what do we serve?

Minutes

- 1. Discussed Senior Center vs. Global Grace Café as the location for serving lunch during Spring break. Given that the Senior Center may be better located for the families who may need it, decision was made to make that our first choice. This is contingent on getting volunteers to staff the lunch times.
- 2. Discussed food to serve and providing an activity to encourage attendance. Decided on pizza and maybe sandwiches on some days and providing movies to watch. This would all be publicized via the usual methods we've used in the pas.
- 3. If we can't get the volunteers to staff lunch at the Senior Center, then we'll use Global Grace and try to add a kid-friendly meal option, like pizza.
- 4. Mike, and another Committee member, will be meeting with Superintendent Taylor on March 26th to talk about how to better connect with families that need our program for future planning.
- 5. The Survey has been tabled for the time being as we review other communication options.

Action Item	Who	Due	Status
Ask Evelyn to contact volunteers for	Mike		
staffing April 2-6			
Arrange for movies and food through	Mike		
Monica			
Meet with Superintendent about ways	Mike		
to connect and meet the needs of			
families on free & reduced lunch.			

<u>Adjournment</u>

As there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Marilyn Pruce Secretary